
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C.  20005 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF GOVERNANCE BOARD MEETING 

August 8, 2022 

GD-2020-02-M IN THE MATTER OF THE PILOT PROJECTS GOVERNANCE BOARD 

Pursuant to Order No. 20286, as modified by Order No. 20316,1 the Public Service Commission 
of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby gives notice that the twenty-second meeting 
of the Pilot Projects Governance Board (“Governance Board”) previously scheduled for August 
9, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., is canceled until further notice. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Chair of the Governance Board, Alex Fisher, at 
Alexandra.Fisher@dc.gov or the Commission staff facilitator for this meeting, Barry Weise, 
Sustainability Officer, Office of Policy Advancement and Development, at bweise@psc.dc.gov. 

A TRUE COPY: BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMISSION: 

CHIEF CLERK: BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

1 Formal Case No. 1130, In the Matter of the Investigation into Modernizing the Energy Delivery System for 
Increased Sustainability, Order No. 20286, ¶¶ 69, 79 and 91, rel. January 24, 2020; and Order No. 20316, ¶ 11, rel. 
March 26, 2020. 
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